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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Bonneville will be having a wellbeing week during the week beginning 9th October. 

 

Each day will have a different focus: 

 

 Physical wellbeing 

 Mental wellbeing 

 Eating healthily 

 Hygiene 

 Personal Safety 

 

Tuesday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. The charity “YoungMinds” aims to show 

young people that how they feel matters, and help create a future where all young 

people get the mental health support they need, when they need it, no matter what.  

 

We would like to support “YoungMinds” by Wearing Yellow on Tuesday 10th October, with 

children bringing in a donation of £1. 

 

Thank you as always for your support, 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Headteacher EYFS and KS1 
 


